
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

January 21,2016 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 S II UI\IARD OAK BOULEVARD 

T ALLAIIASSEE, FLORiDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Clayton Lewis, US Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering ( I< L I P( 

Docket No. 1500 10-WS-Application for staff-assisted rate case in Brevard County 
by Aquarina Utilities, Inc. 

Please file the attached "Request for Consideration of Additional Well Expenses 20 14" in the 
above mentioned Docket File. 

Thank you. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JAN 25, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 00441-16



Terri Jones 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Clayton Lewis 
Thursday, January 21, 2016 9:20 AM 
Terri Jones 
FW: Aquarina Utilities 
Request for Consideration of Additional Well Expenses 2014 SARC Application Docket 
No 150010 WS.doc 

Please file this message and the attached letter in Docket No. 150010. 

From: Kevin Burge [mailto:aguarinautilities@bellsouth.netl 
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 1:32PM 
To: Clayton Lewis 
Subject: Aquarina Utilities 

Dear Clayton, 

Could you please review the attached and let me know if this is sufficient? 

Thanks, 
Holly 
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A~~-
P.o. Box 1114 
Fellstncrc, FL 32948 
(772) 708-8350 (mobile oflice) 

(772) 708-7946 (mobile emergency) 
aguarinautilitics@bellsoutlt.nct 

19 january 2016 

Mr. Clayton Lewis 
U.S. Engineering Specialist 
Bureau of Reliability and Resource Planning 
Division of Engineering 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Reference: Aquarina Utilities, Inc. SARC, Docket No. 150010-WS 

Dear Mr. Lewis, 

In light of tlte recent continued issues with the well that services the non-potable (irrigation and frrc 
protection) system at Aquarina Utilities, we respectfully request that the Florida Public Service 
Commission consider the additional expenses related to tlte premature pu1np replacement 
required by tins well following tl1e refitting that was done in March of 2014. Wlnle we do not have 
tlte bills for tlte work done on tl1e panel, tl1e replacement pump, and tl1e electrical service required 
(tl1ey have not been issued yet), we request that a place in tl1e rate consideration of tl1e pending 
rate case be held to include these additional expenses. 

We would also like tl1e opportunity to revisit tl1e need for a back-up non-potable well. Clearly, the · 
community wants tins additional support for tlte non-potable system. We would like to ask your 
pennission to attetnpt to obtain two more quotes for tins well and to re-submit it for pro-fonna in 
tins rate case. 

Please let us know your opinion on tl1ese issues. 

Sincerely, 

Holly Burge 
Account Manager; Aquarina Utilities, Inc. 




